


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Office Assistant                       Joyce Castaneda        (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children           Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator              Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba               

Religious Education: Marc Leon, DRE   

(562) 598-0519                 marc@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)                         michelle@stjosephlb.org 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

OCIA:                                       Sr. Eva                         sreva@stjosephlb.org  

 

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                 (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty               (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                    Tonet Risko                 riskotonet@yahoo.com  

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer         (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown           (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger           (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Marilyn North           (562) 429-8891      

Knights Of Columbus                 Marty Vezzetti                (702) 401-5247 

Engaged Encounter                 Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning            Greg & Beth Gath            (562) 377-5877 

Precious Life Shelter              Cynthia San Jose          csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                         (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                        (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Patty Brunter               pjbstampin@aol.com 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Conny Frost               sjparishfair@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                      bpax.g4@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissuchek    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

 Book Club                             Mary Anne Silvestri          agoodlife@msn.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 
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Dear Parish Family: 

 

Welcome to the 19
th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time. This weekend we’re invited to have the 

trust and faith that Elijah had when he was hungry and thirsty. He had just caused over 

400 prophets of Baal to be slaughtered and king Ahab’s wife, Queen Jezebel, an ardent 

follower of this false god Baal, heard of this, and wanted Elijah to be killed. Elijah fled 

into the wilderness, he prayed for death, and while he slept, God intervened, sending 

an angelic messenger and providing bread and water for Elijah. How often we hear the 

phrase that, “God will provide,” or “God will take care of us.” Be renewed this Sunday, 

knowing that God always comes to our aid and let us pray that we may have a deeper 

sense that God, who loves us, is with us on our journey. Let your mantra be the 

Responsorial Psalm of this Sunday, “Taste, and see the goodness of the Lord”! 

 

As I mentioned last, Sunday, Fr. Guillermo Alonso, a.k.a. Father Memo is with us for a 

couple of weeks before he commences his new assignment as Associate Pastor of Saint 

Joseph church in Winnetka. Welcome, Father Memo, and may Saint Joseph guide your 

journey among us! 

 

This week, the church celebrates the Solemnity of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin 

Mary, a Holy day of Obligation. We have a Vigil Mass on Wednesday, August 14 at 

7:00 PM and on Thursday, August 15, Masses in honor of Our Lady at 8:00 AM and 

7:00 PM. 

 

Next Sunday, I’ll give an update on the progress of the renovation of the Hall/Gym. 

After all the Masses, I’ll open the Construction gate and invite you to come in for a 

couple of minutes to see the progress that is being made. Please take care to observe all 

the caution tape. No photos this week as your eyes can see the progress next week! 

 

A reminder that our Saint Joe’s youth group will be hosting a worship concert on 

Saturday, August 24 from 7 PM to 8:30 PM. The LATI2 music group will be here and 

please bring your lawn chairs for this concert on the field. This will be a worship 

experience for all ages! 

 

Be safe and enjoy these final weeks of summer! 

Msgr. Kevin 
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Testimonials From Parishioners 

who have attended 
Welcome Christ Renews His 
Parish at St. Joseph Church 

 

“Thank you for offering the Welcome 
Retreat.  It has helped me reconnect to 
several good men and get to know 
others; I feel my sense of community 
has expanded for the better.” Paul 
Farrell 
 
“I had an amazing experience at Christ 
Renews His Parish.  I met incredible 
women who shared their spiritual 
stories with me. I feel closer to the Lord 
and it deepened my faith and 
relationship with God.” 
Minnie DeVico 
 
Come to the Welcome Christ Renews 
His Parish retreat weekend! It’s an 
incredible experience that will help you 
discover what’s missing in your life and 
what to do about it. 

 

Men’s Weekend 
Register Now 

October 19th and 20th, 2024 
 

To learn more and to sign up,  
visit our parish website Or  

https://stjosephlb.org/welcome-Christ-renews/ 
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Our next get together will be at the El Dorado 

Restaurant on Monday, August 12th at 9:30.   

Join us for a nice time catching up with old friends 

and meeting new friends.  When you arrive, tell 

the server that you are with St. Joseph and he/she 

will direct you to the area we are gathering 

in.  Everyone will order and pay for his/her own 

breakfast.  We look forward to seeing you 

there.  And for future reference, we will be 

meeting there the 2nd Monday of every month, at 

the same time, until the hall is finished. 

Seniors Group 

St. Joseph Grief Support  
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If you think you can’t survive grieving, and  

Your dreams feel shattered, consider joining 

Our support groups:  

Tuesday 9:30-11:30 a.m. each week beginning 

July 30- October 29.  Contact May Pace,  

Bereavement Minister, maypace@gmail.com 

Or 562/833-6370 

OR 

Wednesday 7–8:30 p.m. each week beginning 

July 31
st
.  Register at www.griefshare.org/

groups/241498 . Contact Liz Ferletic-Frith at 

 elizfrith@gmail.com  or 714/488-4524 

 

Ladies of the parish! Our annual silent retreat 

weekend is upon us! Join your sisters in Christ 

for a refreshing and peaceful weekend at Sacred 

Heart Retreat House with the Carmelite sisters. 

The dates are September 13-15,2024 and spaces 

fill up quickly. Signing up is easy. Go to 

www.sacredheartretreathouse.com to register. 

Please call Marie Newton at 562-209-1298 or 

Madeline Majick at 562-596-6219 if you have 

questions or need assistance.  

Women’s Silent Retreat 

What can you do to end human trafficking?  

 

Even if you have no daily connection with 

human trafficking, you can do your part to help 

stop this crime. Start with the basics — know the 

facts about human trafficking, what it looks like, 

and how to get help from the National Human 

Trafficking Hotline. Look at your community, 

and what resources are available for anti-

trafficking organizations. You can volunteer, 

raise awareness, or even simply educate yourself 

and others about the dangers. For more ideas, 

visit acf.hhs.gov. 

Did You Know? 

mailto:maypace@gmail.com
http://www.griefshare.org/groups/241498
http://www.griefshare.org/groups/241498
mailto:elizfrith@gmail.com
http://www.sacredheartretreathouse.com
https://www.acf.hhs.gov/


 "True power is service.  We must serve all people, 

especially the poor, the weak and the vulnerable." - 

Pope Francis  

This Weekend, Food from the Heart:  Collecting 

food for families served by Catholic Charities of 

Long Beach.  

Sept 21-22, Feed-a-Baby Food Drive:  We will 

collect non-perishable baby food and products 

for Catholic Charities, Elizabeth Ann Seton 

Residence, and New Life Beginnings of Long 

Beach.   

Coordinators Needed:  Helpers are available! 

• Christmas Present Drive 

• City of Long Beach, Multi-Services 

Center.  Monitor support opportunities. 

Coordinate monthly, Coffee in the Park at 

the facility.  

• Food Buyer, Holiday Food Distributions 

For many fulfilling ways to serve, big and small, 

call Tim Clark, 562-431-4385. 

 

Kim Marie San Jose 

Funeral Mass at St. Joseph 

Tuesday, August 13th at 11:00 am 

 

 

Eternal rest grant unto them, O Lord, and let  

perpetual light shine upon them.  

May the souls of all the faithful departed, 

through the mercy of God, rest in peace. 

~Amen~ 

Our next Book Club meeting is 

Wednesday, August 21st at 7pm 

on Zoom  

 The Exvangelicals by  

Sarah McCammon  

       

"Sarah McCammon, a National Political  

Correspondent for NPR, offers readers an  

Intimate window into the world of American 

evangelicalism. Filled with humor, insight, and 

hard-earned wisdom, The Exvangelicals is a gift 

to all who find themselves on a spiritual  

journey." ―Kristin Kobes Du Mez, New York 

Times bestselling  

author of Jesus and John Wayne" 
 

All are welcome!  

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

In Memoriam  

Book Club 

August 11, 2024               Page  9 

Movement for a Better World 
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